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November 3, 2011 
      
 
 
George Deuth 
1878 – 70th Street W 
Inver Grove Heights, MN 55077 
 
VIA EMAIL: deuthandsons@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 584 Farrington Street 
  
Dear Mr. Deuth: 
 
This is to confirm that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, reviewed the above-
referenced appeal and recommended that the City Council grant a 2-inch variance on the 
openable width of the egress window in the 2nd floor northwest bedroom. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
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